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Stolen saw sparks police probe
(KAIR)--A costly saw, belonging to a local construction company is missing, with
the crime reported to Atchison Police.

According to a release Friday by Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the Norton
Clipper walk-behind concrete saw was stolen from a worksite, located in the 600
block of Main Street, in the north parking lot, sometime Wednesday night.

The saw, valued at $2,600 dollars, belongs to Bottorff Construction, of Atchison.

Anyone with information related to the theft should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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